
When does the next cycle begin? 
 

The 2024 cycle will commence in February 
2024. Advertising will be in the weekly parish 
bulletin and school newsletters. Enquiries can 
be made as below, either by phone or email.  

 
 

 
 

 
For more information please contact: 

 
Bernadette Smith 

Coordinator of Family Faith Formation 
Lefevre Catholic Community 

 
Phone: 8449 6378 

Office hours Tuesday – Thursday 
 

Email: 
familyfaith@catholicparishes.com.au 

 
 
   OR 

 
 one of our Family Faith team:  

 
Ms Alison Tanti-Clark, 

APRIM, Dominican School, 
Ph. 8114 3600 

 
Ms Jhovana Fenu 

OLV School 
Ph. 8248 2480 

 

 
 
 

 
 
  

 Sacraments are a gift from God, 
given through the Church as an 

outpouring of God’s love.  
They are channels of God’s grace, 
instituted by Christ and available to 

us, enabling us to live Christian 
lives. 

 

        Are you considering 
   

     The Sacraments of 
     Confirmation & 

First Holy 
Communion 
and Reconciliation 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

 
 

       for your child within 
       the Catholic Church? 
 
 

Lefevre Catholic Community 
 

Parish Office 
253 Military Road 

Semaphore 
Telephone: 8449 6378 

 
P.O. Box 163, 

Semaphore, S.A.  5019 
 

Email: lefevre@catholicparishes.com.au 
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